September 2024 Newsletter

Hello Residents, family, and friends:

Hopefully you are all doing well, August has come and gone, and
September has arrived. We have been busy here at Mount Washington
Activity Department to give our residents enjoyment daily.

We had twin baby goats that visited our residents, and they enjoyed it
so much! We also had out Bus Ride to East Fork Lake Park with our
second-floor residents and they got to see some deer along the way, and
they enjoyed their Ice Cream from Graeter’s on their way back to facility. We
also had the Joyful Noise to entertain our resident with different Genri of
Music and Gospel Music.

We also had our resident’s monthly birthday party with David Wayne to
entertain. We went to Hard Rock Casino to try our luck on the slot machine
and the poker table and lunch at the Hard Rock Café, everyone had an
amazing time!

Due to the extreme weather conditions and for the safety of our
residents, we apologize to cancel our Labor Day Picnic.

Save the Dates:

9/11 — Bus Ride/lce Cream for Second Floor Residents @ 2:00 p.m.

9/18 — Shopping at Walmart/Golden Corral @ 10:30 a.m.

9/19 — Residents Monthly Birthday Party w/ Bian Brenner @ 2:30 p.m. — DR1
9/21 — Jacob and his Choir to sing @ 10:30 a.m.-DR1

9/26 — Joyful Noise @ 2:00 p.m.-DR1

Please help us celebrate our residents’ September Birthday’s!
9/03 — Janet C.
9/13 — Francine T.
9/17 — Robert S.
9/21 — Harold M.

The Mount Washington Care Center activity Department is asking for
donations of individually wrapped candy for our upcoming Treat or Trick
Night on October 30"

@ 6:00 p.m. If you are willing to donate, please give your donations to the
activity Department office or call Tel. # 513-231-4561 ext. 228. Thank you so
much!

MTWCC-ACTIVITIES Josie, Chloe, Cheryl, Tracey, and Neveah




